
Students of the 3rd professional BAMS/BUMS,2017/2018 Batch. 

 

Submission of Undergraduate Research Report (3rd Professional BAMS/BUMS, 2017/2018 

Batch) 

 

This is to notice that the deadline for the submission of Undergraduate Research Report has been 

extended to 8th February 2024. 

 

 

Prof. Swarna Hapuarachchi 

Chairperson: UGRC-FIM 

 

Dr. DAL Munasinghe 

Secretary: UGRC-FIM 


